
 

 

 

May 19, 2023 

 

JULY 2023 WHARFAGE CHARGE AND 

PORT SECURITY CHARGE INCREASE 

  

Dear Valued Customer: 

 

Please be advised that Hawaii DOT, Harbors Division, is implementing a scheduled 5.2% increase on 

wharfage and the port security charges effective on July 1, 2023. This increase will be passed through on 

freight bills beginning with voyage H3277W for freight that will arrive in Hawaii after July 1st. 

 

Please contact our customer service group or your sales representative with any questions about 

application to your particular shipment. We are very grateful for your continued support. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Margretta Grace, Director of Pricing 

Aloha Marine Lines, Alaska Marine Lines 
 

 
Our mailing address is: 
Aloha Marine Lines, a division of Alaska Marine Lines, Inc. 
5615 West Marginal Way SW 
Seattle, WA 98106  

 

 


